
Obviously those of you who are for and voting for this bill REALLY DO NOT  believe in the constitution of 
our great country. You people have made it so disgustingly obvious that your goal is to take away every 
legal constitutional right that you can. Not just the our second amendment. I dare say those of you 
representing this bill have no clue what the majority of Oregonians want. Only what you and your in 
power cronies want. Bills that change or completely obliterate any of our constitutional rights should 
have the passing vote of we the people. Not the few who have taken it upon themselves to become God 
and think that you know better than us peons. Well who in the Sam hill pays your wages. Who do you 
REALLY REPRESENT? 
Please, for our great state of Oregon, reconsider and vote no on the extreme UNCONSTITUTIONAL BILL. 
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